
September 12, 2022 

Captain Sarah Wronski 
Milwaukee County Sheriff's Office 
via email to: sarah.wronski@milwaukeecountywi.gov 

Dear Captain Wronski: 

Since 2013, the Wisconsin County Mutual Insurance Corporation (County Mutual) has provided our member 
Law Enforcement Agencies (LEAs) with subscription access and full financial support to Lexipol’s Wisconsin 
Law Enforcement & Custody manual services.   

The County Mutual has expended nearly $5 million in the last nine years, supporting the Lexipol subscription 
costs for member LEAs.  This support provided our members the ability to complete the challenging 
implementation work: reviewing, changing, publishing the manuals, and setting up DTBs.  As we noticed to 
you last year, the County Mutual Board of Directors has decided to phase in a cost-sharing arrangement with 
member LEAs for annual subscription costs to maintain the program into the future.  Under the cost-sharing 
arrangement, member LEAs will be responsible for 15%, and the County Mutual will be responsible for 85% 
of the annual Lexipol subscription cost. 

The County Mutual Board of Directors has elected to continue the 15% cost-share for 2023.  As a result, 
below, you will find the estimated 2022 invoice, estimated 2023 invoice, and estimated 2023 cost-sharing 
amount. 

Current Invoice(s) Total Est. 2023 Increase (+5%) Est. 2023Cost-Share Amount (15%) 
72,000.00 75,600.00  11,340.00 

We thank you for your participation in the Lexipol program and continued support of the County Mutual.  If 
you have any questions or want to change your Lexipol subscription, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
800.236.6885 or josh.dirkse@charlestaylor.com. 

Sincerely, 

Josh Dirkse / Director of Client Services 
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